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We hope you enjoyed this special, April 1st issue of GBA NEWSlog.  With all the 

challenges of the past year, we wanted to take the opportunity on April Fool’s Day to 

share outlandish and hopefully humorous stories with our readers, in hopes we bring 

you joy and laughter. 

We will be back on April 7, 2021 with valuable information you can use to make your 

business smarter, stronger, and more successful. 

We would love your feedback on this issue or anything else GBA related. 

With gratitude, 

 

 

 

Joel G. Carson, CEO 

Executive Director, Geoprofessional Business Association 

JCarson@Geoprofessional.org 

Office: 301-565-2733 
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